For information about COVID safety measures in place at Aspire schools, please go to the Aspire website by clicking on the Aspire icon:

PLEASE REMEMBER
WE ARE A NUT
FREE SCHOOL

## Nansledan Spring Newsletter 8



Date of issue: 20th May 2022

Dear parent/ carers,

We have had a great week! There's been so much busy learning, with several educational visits and visitors within the school. **EYFS** have had their highly successful Superhero day today and it was great to see so many parents join us for this. They also had a visit from the Fire Brigade who came on Monday and did many activities with them. **Year 1** had a lovely teddy bear's picnic on Thursday, a real highlight of their week. **Year 2** have been beavering away with their SATs doing brilliantly and had some students from Treviglas School talking to them about Fairtrade today. **Year 3** visited the SANG on a litter hunt as part of their plastic free project, with an illustrator joining them today for some plastic free inspired artwork. **Years 4, 5 and 6** have had a hugely successful camp on Dartmoor this week and have come back very tired. The children were great and embraced the moors! Below is a selection of some of the brilliant fun and learning that we have had this week.

Information has been sent home via Arbor this week about our highly exciting Jubilee celebrations. Please can we ask that slips confirming your attendance is in by **Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> May 2022** so that we can arrange adequate refreshments.

Friday 27<sup>th</sup> May 2022 is the last day of this half term and the new term commences on Monday 6<sup>th</sup> June 2022.

Next Friday we will be sending home key dates for your diary for the next half term. Have a lovely weekend and thanks for your support, as always, The Nansledan Team



